Academic & Student Affairs Committee

Minutes of the Meeting of October 27, 2015 (conducted by E-Business)
As there was only one item for discussion, the October 27, 2015, meeting was conducted by email.  The results follow:

Old Business:

· TEACH Act and Copyright Policy Adoption - At the recommendation of Dr. Thornell, there is a motion to accept the new copyright policy without the TEACH act. This is due to the fact that we, as a university, would be held responsible for across campus compliance. However, at the recommendation of Dr. Melvin Davis, this adoption would allow to only include this policy on online class syllabi. There is no provision in Canvas that allows this to be posted online to each course.   Eleven voting members of the committee approved the recommendation; therefore, the recommendation will move forward.
New Business – None
Announcements

Next Meeting – December 1, 2015, 3:30 p.m., Student Affairs Conference Room (GUC 207)
Submitted by:

Kelly Ford
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